
ACS meets the Ibero-American Program for Strengthening South-South Cooperation

The Association of Caribbean States (ACS) through the Directorate for Cooperation and Resource
Mobilization (DCRM), under the stewardship of Director Ingrid Anabella Jacobs, held a meeting on
March 15, 2022 with the Ibero-American Program for Strengthening South-South Cooperation
(PIFCSS).

The meeting between both Director Jacobs and Mr. Daniel Castillo, Technical Secretary of PIFCSS,
focused on exploring opportunities of institutional strengthening, as well as providing knowledge as
it pertains to South-South and Triangular cooperation between Member and Associate Member
States of the ACS. In that regard, the necessary foundations were laid to allow the coordination of
joint collaboration activities; for instance, the exchange of experiences, and the training and
workshops that would build and improve capacities in the region.

There is great interest on the part of both institutions to promote experiences in cooperation in the
Greater Caribbean, as well as the experiences that other member countries of the ACS and the
Southern Cone can contribute, enriching the existing conversations, but, above all, strengthening
the capacity of the Membership in matters of South-South and Triangular cooperation.

The rest of the DCRM team that participated in the meeting included the Cooperation and Resource
Mobilization Advisor, Lionel Michel, as well as the Administrative Assistant, Kafi Nicholas, and the
Research Assistant, Johakson Moncada.


